
Iris Rollins 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to 20210015. 

John Plescow 

Friday, December 16, 2022 1 :59 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 1:41 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: billvalenti@comcast.net <billvalenti@comcast.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 9:49 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/16/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 12089-2022 

Subject: Residential Solar Array Banked Kilowatt Hours - Request Relief from Annual Taking (Complaint) 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

I am writing to complain about the annual "taking" of my banked kilowatt hours generated by my 
residential roof top solar panel array. 

I am a Florida Power and Light customer at the below address, and my account number is xxxxx-xx904. 
own a residential roof top solar panel array. 

I am writing to complain about the FPL taking my banked kilowatt-hours this month. In my opinion, this 
annual removal of my power credits amounts to their "stealing" of my banked kilowatt-hours generated by 
my personal solar array and belonging to me. 

Reason: FPL reconciles my account balance every single month, and therefore the annual FPL 
reconciliation is unnecessary and provides NO BENEFIT to me as your customer. In fact, it directly benefits 
FPL. 

Details: 

Current electrical energy rates are nearly 11 cents per kwh, while they are only required by the state to 
reimburse me for only approximately 4.4 cents/kwh. For my account this year, FPL took 322 kwh and this 
amounts to about roughly $20 this year alone. In fact, it amounts to FPL stealing power from every Florida 
customer who has a credit balance in December. If my results are typical, then for every group of one million 
Florida consumers, this amounts to a $20 million windfall to FPL EVERY YEAR (per million customers)!! 

Further, for the past three years since I have owned a rooftop solar array, the annual reconciliation removed 
banked kilowatt hours that belong to me in essence removing more than $100 worth of power that belongs 
to me for no valid business reason. All the remainder of the year the FPL banks my hours; the end of year 
should be treated similarly. If I use more than I generate in any given month then I have to pay. Again, the 
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electrical power is reconciled every single months therefore the end of year taking is wholly unnecessary 
and should be made illegal. 

Relief Requested: 

I want to opt out of the annual solar-generated power reconciliation that is performed by FPL at the end of 
the calendar year, typically sometime in December. 

I want FPL to restore my credit balance of 322 kwh just like I asked them in writing to do previously back in 
October 2022. 

Please advise me what action you intend to take about this.  Thank you very much for your prompt attention 
to this matter; I look forward to hearing from you that you will correct this injustice for me and all of my fellow 
Floridians. 

Thank you, 

William Valenti 

8307 Palm Garden Blvd 

Panama City Beach, FL 32408 

 




